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What have we been learning? 

We can’t believe we are already in October, what a fantastic first month the 
children have had in Jet class. This week we have been busy constructing and 

writing compound sentences about ‘The Singing Mermaid’ using the conjunction 
‘and’. In maths we have developed our addition skills, adding one, two or three 
more to a given number and using this knowledge to solve ‘prove it’ challenges. 

 

 

         

 

 

In DT we started to create our backgrounds for our moveable sea pictures using 
a variety of collage materials.  

In dance we completed our ‘conkers’ dance. We made spikey shapes with our 
bodies on our own and with a partner. We moved rhythmically around the hall 
turning and jumping at different levels and made our bodies into exploding 

conker shapes. 

       

  



 

                                 

 

                     

 

   

Next Week 
 

In English we will be writing simple compound 
sentences imagining we are deep sea divers. We will 
use our senses to describe what we can hear, see, 

touch and smell.  
 

Our maths lessons will focus on addition of two one 
digit number, we will use a variety of mathematical 

resources to support our learning including tens 
frames, number lines, numicon, multi-link and objects 

in hoops. 
 

We are looking at the features of ocean mammals in 
science and comparing them to other sea creatures.  

 
On Friday will be heading to the church for our 

Harvest assembly. We will be singing two songs for 
the other classes to enjoy.  

Home learning 
 

Remember to support your child to complete the 
home learning set last week on Google Classroom, 

this homework will support our writing in class in the 
coming weeks. Home learning will be due in on 

Monday 11th October 2021. Any questions please 
ask. 

 
We are sending home the words to the Harvest 

songs we are learning in Book bags today. 
 

Please support your child to achieve their reading 
‘FIVER’ each week. This can be achieved by them 
reading their school reading book to you or you 

sharing a book together from home. Remember to 
initial when your child has read in their home school 

book.  
 

Harvest 
Please could the children bring a donation (can 

or packet with long date) with them to school on 
Friday to give to the church to distribute to 

families in need. 
 
 
 

 



 

                                

                                                                        

                      

 

 


